
  

 

 

April 13, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce an opportunity for St. Ursula Academy students (16 and over), parents, and 

siblings (16 and over) to receive a Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine on Friday, April 16 from 3:00-6:00 p.m. and 

Friday, May 7 from 3:00-6:00 p.m. at Ottawa Hills High School (Kadens Family Fitness Center).  Given all 

the year-end activities and celebrations, we encourage you to make an appointment.  Getting vaccinated will 

help us all get back to the activities we love more quickly. 

The Pfizer vaccine, which is highly effective at preventing severe illness from COVID-19, is only authorized 

for those 16 years old and above.  All shots will be administered by appointment only, and registration is 

required. 

If a parent will not be present for the appointment, you must complete the attached Consent Form for your 

daughter to receive the vaccine.  All forms must be submitted to the SUA’s Main Office by Thursday at 12:30 

p.m.  If a parent will be present, a Consent Form is not required. 

An access code will be sent to you (once we receive it from the Toledo-Lucas County Health Department) 

and you will use this code to register for your vaccine appointment. 

If you are unable to register for the Pfizer vaccine for April 16/May 7, we encourage you to seek out 

additional opportunities offered by the Toledo-Lucas County Health Department or other vaccine providers. 

Given the timing with the end of the school year, this will be the only opportunity offered through St. Ursula 

Academy. 

Thank you for your commitment to the health of our community.  We know that this is a very busy time and 

we appreciate your willingness to seize this opportunity to be vaccinated and help us all enjoy more gatherings 

and in-person activities in the months ahead. 

We will send you the access code as soon as we receive it but for now, please save the date.  Feel free to reach 

out with any questions. 

 

Soli Deo Gloria, 

 

Mary and Nichole 

 


